
CANCELLED - CHRISTMAS EVE COMMUNION SERVICE 

 

Due to Covid-19 restrictions, it has sadly been decided 

to cancel the Christmas Eve Communion Service at 

4.30pm in church or on zoom.  Usually the collection at 

the Christmas Eve Communion is sent to “Action for 

Children”. Please consider making a donation even 

though the service will not now take place.   

  


